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2017 WI Federation Bulb Scheme
March 2017

Dear Secretary, 

Please find enclosed 2 brochures and 1 order form for this year’s bulb scheme.  
We are ordering via Walkers Bulbs who have provided a very good service; many members ordered last year and were pleased with their orders. 
This is a Federation Fundraiser
So….please share the brochures (which have individual order forms inside) with your members and collate any orders received on the 3 part order form provided.  
You should keep the blue copy for your own reference and return the other two parts (pink and white) together with your cheque made payable to S.W.F.W.I to this office by Thursday 8th June 2017 please.  The bulbs ordered will be posted out to you later in the year direct to one address per WI (this can be your own or any one of your members who are willing to distribute the bulbs to other members who have ordered in your own W.I.).

Thank you for your co-operation.

Regards

Michelle Harris

Federation Secretary

S.W.F.W.I.  Unit 11, Park Farm Business Centre, Fornham St Genevieve, Bury St Edmunds, IP28 6TS. office.swfwi@gmail.com 
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